
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

E-NEWS JANUARY 2023 

Dear ECCWA members, 

Happy New Year! As we welcome the new year, I would like to take 

this occasion, to begin with, a feeling of hope and a revitalised sense 

of commitment. 

 

I would like to express a commitment to continuing our collaboration 

with ECCWA member associations as we continue on this path towards 

ensuring the participation and consultation of ethnic communities in 

decision-making at all levels, as well as the maintenance of just and 

harmonious associations within our multicultural community. 

 

I am looking forward to working with the new ECCWA Board as well as 

the rest of the community members, whose information can be found 

on our website https://www.eccwa.org.au/our-committee 

 

Also, I would like to use our E-News to promote the events and work 

being done by multicultural communities hence if any member 

communities and organisations would like to promote upcoming 

events, please send us an email with the relevant information to 

admin@eccwa.org.au 

 

As I reflect on 2022, I would like to thank our dedicated staff who have 

continued to rise to the occasion with commitment and dedication. 

 

I have included here a snapshot of the activities and events that 

ECCWA has hosted or participated in from October to December 2022 

and look forward to more of this in 2023. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Vivienne Pillay 
Executive Officer 

 

 

ECCWA 
Ethnic Communities Council of Western Australia Inc. 
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OCTOBER – DECEMBER 2022 EVENTS 

ECCWA had the priviledge to participate the following events 

that took place during the last three months of 2022 

Speak My Language (SML) Program  

 

The SML disability program. ECCWA was invited to 

attend the nationwide launch of SML on Monday, 17 

October 2022, in Sydney.  

 

The Speak My Language program involves people 

with disabilities from multicultural communities sharing 

stories of everyday experiences of living well, and how 

they use skills and community resources to access 

services, activities, information, resources, and   

opportunities. ECCWA continues to promote this very 

successful program. 

 

Australia’s Breast Cancer Awareness 

October is Australia’s Breast Cancer Awareness 

Month, an annual campaign to raise awareness. It 

provides the communities with an opportunity to 

share their experiences and focus on breast 

cancer, and its impact on those affected by the 

disease in our community. 

ECCWA was invited to attend and spoke at the 

Breast Cancer Fundraiser on the South Perth 

Esplanade on 22nd October 2022. 

 

32nd Annual Silent Domestic Violence Memorial 

March 

ECCWA had a stall and marched as a team with 

the people in the streets of Perth and said NO to 

gender-based violence in the 32nd Annual Silent 

Domestic Violence Memorial March. The March is 

an opportunity to pay tribute to those who have 

lost their lives as a result of family and domestic 

violence homicide in WA. 

Ending domestic and family violence is everyone’s 

responsibility and a shared imperative 

responsibility to work with our communities toward 

awareness and change. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OCTOBER – DECEMBER 2022 EVENTS 

Celebration of WA Senior’s Week 

ECCWA took part in the Celebration of WA 

Seniors’ Week in collaboration with The Indian 

Society of Western Australia (ISWA) who 

organized the expo at the Indian Community 

Centre on Saturday 12th November 2022.  

Besides having a stall, ECCWA Executive Officer, 

Ms Vivienne Pillay had the privilege to be part of 

the disabilities panel, where the communities 

could access information, services, and support 

for seniors, people with disability, and carers. 

Presenting at a Domestic Violence and Mental 

Health Forum  

ECCWA was invited to participate in a 

presentation at the Domestic Violence and 

Mental Health Forum on Saturday 26 

November.  

This forum aims to create awareness to identify 

the signs of family and domestic violence 

among friends, family, and colleagues while at 

the same time holding on to the community’s 

original beliefs and values. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Five Support Groups for CaLD Women in WA 

The word "Genesis" signifies a new beginning 

for CaLD women who wish to reintegrate into 

the community in a safe space with like-

minded women of diverse backgrounds and 

cultures. This is a two-year program funded by 

the Department of Social Services. 

We are facilitating five support groups in the 

regions of North Perth, Mirrabooka, Ellenbrook, 

Cannington, and Mandurah.  

To register for these free support groups, 

please call us at 0452 399 717 or 0405 287 355 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMING EVENTS AND NEWS 

COMING EVENTS AND NEWS 

 

FECCA January 2023 E-News 

In the January 2023 E-News edition, the 

Federation of Ethnic Communities Council 

of Australia (FECC) emphasised the 

significance of civic education for 

multicultural communities, as well as the 

importance of staying informed.  

Find out more details and information 

FECCA E-News — January 2023 

 

Job Opportunities for Migrants  

Are you a migrant looking for 

employment? MORAWA has job 

opportunities for you.      

         

Contact Mamta Kochar from the United 

in Diversity WA, Inc. at 0412 543 542 or 

email to president@uidwa.com 

 

http://eepurl.com/iht8xr
mailto:president@uidwa.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMING EVENTS AND NEWS 

Deakin CREATE – Centre for Refugee 

Employment, Advocacy, Training, and 

Education 

Deakin CREATE initiates to help young people 

from a refugee background across Australia 

including partnering with university students to 

provide employment opportunities at CREATE, 

as well as funding research projects, 

employment, and educational programs, and 

refugee careers clinics. 

To find out more about Deakin CREATE 

Women’s Career Clinics for applicants from an 

ethnic background and find out how to 

participate as a mentor and mentee, please  

Click Here 

 

 

 

 

The Ethnic Communities Council of Western Australia acknowledges the 

Aboriginal and Strait Torres Islander Peoples are the Traditional Custodians of 

this land on which we work. We recognise their continuing connection to 

culture, land, water, and community.  

 

We pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging. 

 

Please contact the ECCWA office at (08) 9227 5322 or email 

admin@eccwa.org.au, if you would like to contribute something to an 

upcoming edition of ECCWA E-News. 

 

This email was sent by ECCWA, 20 View Street, North Perth, WA 6006, Phone: 

08) 9227 5322 | Email admin@eccwa.org.au 

 

https://deakincreate.org.au/wp-content/uploads/sites/96/2022/08/Deakin-CREATE-Career-Clinic-Flyer1.pdf
mailto:admin@eccwa.org.au
mailto:admin@eccwa.org.au

